
 
 
August 15, 2025 
 
Traffic delays expected along Lochside Drive and Weiler Avenue as 
Town of Sidney replaces Weiler watermain 

The Town is moving forward with planned infrastructure upgrades in the Lochside Drive 
corridor. Starting Monday, August 18, crews will begin work near the Weiler Avenue and 
Lochside Drive intersection to replace the Weiler Watermain and connect it to the new Lochside 
Watermain, installed in 2024. 

Single-lane alternating traffic will be in place during work hours on Lochside Drive for 
approximately three weeks, and on Weiler Avenue for approximately nine weeks. Drivers should 
expect delays and consider alternate routes. 

These watermain upgrades are part of the Town’s ongoing work to maintain critical underground 
infrastructure, ensuring the community’s drinking water is reliable, and resilient to seismic 
events. 

Additional projects planned for the Lochside Drive corridor this year include, but are not limited 
to: 

• Repaving the Tulista Park parking lot; 
• Replacing the bus shelter at Lochside Drive and Frost Avenue; and 
• Installing a new sidewalk on Fifth Street from Ocean Ave to Weiler Ave. 

 
Contact: 
Engineering Department 
Town of Sidney 
250-656-4502 
engineeringservices@sidney.ca 


